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September 19, 2016 

 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light 

Company, Docket UE-100749. 

 

TO ALL PARTIES:  

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) entered Order 16 in 

Docket UE-100749, Rejecting Filed Revision to Schedule 95 and Authorizing Alternative 

Recovery of Over-Credits of Renewable Energy Credit Sale Proceeds (Order 16).  It, among 

other things, requires Pacific Power & Light (Pacific Power or the Company) to make 

compliance report and true-up filings by May 1 of each year.   

 

On May 2, 2016, Pacific Power filed its annual REC report.  The Company included 

documentation about 2015 Renewable Energy Credit sales, the status of Schedule 95 rates, 

and proposes no changes to the currently effective Schedule 95 rate.  The Commission has 

examined the filing, and it appears to comply with the terms of Order 16.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 

 


